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To whom it may concern,
We have lived under the flight path now for more than 7 years and have noticed a significant increase in the
noise created by planes coming into land.
This  for whatever reason is amplified by night flights which continues throughout the night.
We have also noted that the smell from aviation fuel has increased and the planes appear to be coming into land
at a lower altitude.
Whilst we are not adverse to the expansion, we would ask what will be done to mitigate
the aforementioned, which obviously will come with an increase in the number of flights
and have an obvious impact on on environmental issues which the above comes under.

Concerned resident
Kind regards
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